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Cincinnati, Ohio – Today the US Supreme Court overturned Roe v. Wade, returning the 
power to restrict abortion to the states. This long-awaited and prayed-for decision makes 
our work even more vital. 
 
Pregnancy Center East has stood with women and their partners who are experiencing an 
unintended pregnancy since 1982. 
 
“Our work has always been about HER - that expectant mother who needs alternatives to 
abortion to make the very best decision for her and her baby. We are there to lower her 
fear and increase her hope. We believe that every woman should feel loved and supported 
during her pregnancy. No woman should believe her only option is to have an abortion,” 
said Laura Curran, PCE’s Executive Director. 
 
Our mission remains the same, we stand ready to provide assistance for families through 
our free services: pregnancy testing, ultrasounds, parenting education, STI testing, 
prenatal care, baby supplies, and adoption services. 
 
Following this Supreme Court decision, we anticipate that expectant parents will need 
additional services. We will continue to expand resources, support, and life-affirming 
options for mothers, fathers, and babies in need. Before birth, after birth, and as the child 
grows up - we help families to thrive. 
 
And for those who have experienced emotional difficulties after an abortion decision, we 
are committed to walking with them toward healing in a nonjudgmental, safe space. 
 
Finally, we remain resolute in standing with our community. To those who are afraid, we 
are here to offer hope. To those who feel regret, we are here to offer healing. To the 
greater Cincinnati community, we are here for you now, more than ever. 
 


